
 

 

Nick Ramsay AM  

National Assembly for Wales 

Cardiff Bay 

Cardiff 

CF99 1NA 

 

15 September 2016 

 

Dear Nick 

Please see attached correspondence from Adam Price AM, dated 1 September 2016, highlighting 

concerns about the merger between Tai Cantref and Wales and West Housing. My response dated 

14 September is also included.  

It has been brought to my attention the Public Accounts Committee will be considering potential 

future inquiries at its next meeting. As this is an issue that lends itself more naturally to the remit of 

PAC, I felt it appropriate to share with you.  

Do let me know if your committee decides to look into this matter.  

I look forward to hearing from you.  

Kind regards 

  

John Griffiths AC / AM 

Cadeirydd / Chair 








